COMMUNICATION - C99
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5

From: ind & I

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 3:37 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External]

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the
Yonge & Steeles neighbourhood because the proposals do not enhance
the existing neighbourhood. and the existing facilities/infrastructure cannot
support this large an increase in population. This is the first time that |
have heard of such a proposal. It is unacceptable.

As it is, the traffic in the area is very congested, there are no parks in the
immediate area and no stores in the immediate vicinity. A new school will
have to be built because Newtonbrook Secondary School will definitely not
be able to accommodate all the additional new students.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these
proposals.

Linda Berdugo



